

ANDREAS SCHOOL NEWS



May 31st 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We are approaching the last half term and I can't believe how quickly this school year has gone. It's been a busy half term, as usual, and the children have continued to enjoy their learning and have fun at school. Whenever we have a visitor, the first comment they invariably make is how happy the school is, which is wonderful.

Reports

These will be been sent out tomorrow (Thursday, June 1st) so please check your child's book bag! The accompanying letters were printed out before the mistake in the date was spotted so apologies for that.

Sports Day

Thank you to everyone who helped at our Sports Day, I hope you'll agree it was a fun afternoon and the children were brilliant! Coming 'last' is a different kind of winning as it takes courage and resilience to keep going. The strength of the community spirit was evident as everybody encouraged all the children irrespective of their skill set. Every child felt valued and supported and that's priceless.

Sun Protection

Hopefully we'll get some lovely sunny days in the last half term so please make sure your child is protected. We cannot put cream on children so you'll need to smother them in long lasting, high factor protection if the sun is shining. A hat is a good idea too. Thanks.

Essential First Aid

Unfortunately not enough people responded for me to organise a training session. If you are interested in contacting Louise yourself her email is <u>cubpaediatric@qmail.com</u>

Allergies

The usual message! Please mark your child's lunch/snack box if it contains dairy or nuts. Thank you.

Headteacher recruitment

Interviews take place on June 16th and I will inform you of my replacement as soon as I am able.

School Dinner/Milk monies Summer Term 2022/23

Please note, milk required for the next half term needs to be paid by 9th June.

Dinners @ £2.35 per day : 2nd half term (28 days) = £65.80 Milk@ 26p per day : 2nd half term (28 days) = £.7.28

Please ensure you pay in advance of each half/full term if your child requires milk. Thank you.

Tuck shop

Tuck shop will be held on Thursday this week.

Water bottles

As we can no longer issue cups, please make sure your child has a named water bottle in school. These can be taken home each weekend for cleaning. Thank you.

Final dates

Information below as usual. More information about individual trips etc, and any additional ones we may plan, will be sent out nearer the time.

Have a happy, safe TT break.

Yours sincerely

Trish Dudley Headteacher



ANDREAS SCHOOL NEWS



PROVISIONAL DATES FOR YOUR DIARY.

Monday, 5th June - Friday, 9th June

Monday, 12th June

Friday, 30th June

Saturday, July 1st

Wednesday, 5th July

Tuesday, 18th July

Wednesday, 19th July

Friday, 21st July

TT week

Back to school

Provisional RGS intake day for Year 6 - TBC

Millennium Football Tournament

Tynwald Day

Year 6 leavers' assembly

Whole school trip to Peel

Last day of the school year